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June 15, 2017


Via electronic filing

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:	Docket UT-170010 Local Rate Floor Data

Dear Mr. King:

	Per Federal Communications Commission (“FCC”) 54.313(h) and (i), attached is the Local Rate Floor Data that was submitted on Inland Telephone Company’s (SAC 522423) behalf by NECA to USAC and the FCC.

	If you should have any questions, please call me at (509) 649-2211.


							Sincerely,

				
							James K. Brooks
                                                                  Treasurer/Controller



Enclosures

3



